
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We would like to thank everyone for participating in last year’s Box Tops 
collection. We hope to see even more in the coming school year. Please continue 
to ask friends, grandparents, relatives, neighbors and co-workers to clip and collect 

Box Tops for Frank J. Smith & Central Elementary School. 
 

For those whose first year it is at Frank J. Smith & Central Elementary 
School, WELCOME! 
 
Box Tops is all about the difference 1 can make. Earning cash for our 
school is simple. Clip the Box Top from hundreds of participating products and 
send them to school. Each one is worth 10¢ when the school redeems them from 
Box Tops for Education. Expired Box Tops do not count towards our school’s 
earnings. 
 
As an incentive for the kids, we will have three contests (Fall, Winter & 
Spring) during the school year. The class (1 from FJS & 1 from Central) 
that sends in the most Box Tops during each contest will have an Ice 
Cream Party.  
 
To learn more about participating products, visit BTFE.com/products. If 
you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. We’re here to make our 
schools’ Box Tops program a huge success! 
 
Sincerely, 
Jen DellaTorre and Jackie Tomczyk 
PTA Box Tops Coordinators 
Email: ehboxtops@gmail.com 


